From: Tasburgh Parish Clerk

Sent: 04 November 2011 15:16

To: Community Infrastructure Levy

Subject: Consultation Response

Tasburgh Parish Council wish to make the following comments with regard to the
Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule Consultation:

i. The Council has noted the consultation but feel that they are unqualified to
make a financial decision, however they believe that it is the District
Council’s responsibility to ensure that they obtain the correct level of
contribution from development.

ii. In addition there was concern at the term ‘meaningful’ and that the District
Council should be up-front and transparent about the amount that would be
passed to Parishes and Communities.
| hope this is of benefit in your consultation.

Regards,

Julie King
Parish Clerk, Tasburgh



